
Date: 07 / 01 / 2018 Ref. no.: WFA 4.4 / 01

To: All African National Weightlifting Federations/Associations

Re: Nomination of Technical Officials to the 2018 African Weightlifting Sports Events

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

I have the pleasure to send you our best regards wishing you all the success.

As you are aware that the development plan of the Weightlifting Federation of Africa
is supporting the participation of the functional competencies in the African
Championships.

According to the IWF and WFA TCRR, Please nominate formally not more than (5)
referees (ITOs) (M & W) category (1) and (2), so the WFA with cooperation of the
IWF and WFA Technical Committee can select referees for the African competitions
during this year 2018.

Maximum of (2) referees (M &W) may be selected to each competition from any
country except the host country. If deemed necessary, the hosting country could use
more referees.

Please fill in the attached application form and send it back to the WFA Secretariat
before January 15th, 2018 with a copy of referee's card licensed until 2020 and kindly
be informed that any application form sent after this date will not be accepted.

Kindly be informed that according to the IWF TCRR we will send the list of your
nominated referees (ITOs) to the IWF on 16/01/2018 to appoint the cat.(1) ITOs for
the coming African Youth and Junior Weightlifting Qualification Championships
scheduled to be held in Cairo, Egypt on 23-30/03/2018.

Yours Sincerely,

Eng. Khaled Mhalhel
WFA President


